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Civic Pride Day: 

Due to COVID-19 tests soaring in Louisiana amid the Omicron surge, the Civic Pride 
Workshop scheduled for January 19th, 2022 at the Municipal has been postponed. A 
rescheduling date and time in March will be announced at a later date. All partners 
involved want to provide a safe environment for the community to come together and 
participate in Civic Pride day, sharing each other’s concerns and how to strengthen 
community pride.   

For more information, please feel free to contact Anne Picou at 985-873-6408. 
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